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Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 2:31 PM 
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Eva Ka Yan TAM/PLAND <ekytam@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: S.16 Planning Application No. A/YL-TT/713- Request for Deferment 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Attached please find our letter for deferment for the captioned application. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Janice Tang 
--  

  
Notice to recipient: This e-mail is meant for only the intended recipient of the transmission, and may contain information of Goldrich Planners and Surveyors Ltd. that is 
confidential and/or privileged. If you received this e-mail in error, any review, use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Please notify us 
immediately of the error by return e-mail and please delete this message from your system. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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